
 

 

Happy Holidays! 

As we move into the holiday season, we will be focused this 

month on singing, singing, and even more singing to present to 

you a Holiday Program! The Holiday Program will be Friday the 

22nd. We will be singing Christmas songs and getting into the 

holiday spirit!  

 

This month we are learning all about the continent Europe, we 

will be learning about European Traditions, culture, music, 

animals, and food. 

In science, we will be learning about reptiles and amphibians; 

what are the differences, how they are similar, and learning about 

their habitats. 

 

The December snack calendar will be available starting December 

1st. 

If you are interested in helping buy practical-life food-prep items 

for the classroom, please let me know. 

As always, don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions or 

concerns. 

Let’s have a wonderful holiday season! 

 

 

 

All School/

important 

classroom dates 

Bulletin: 

 

December 15: 

Crazy Sock Day 

 

December 22: 

Half Day & 

Holiday Program 

  

December 22-

January 7th: 

Winter Break 

 
  

December 2023

    


